
 
NORTHGATE CROSSING MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 1 

FOLLOW UP E. COLI STATEMENT 
 

 This morning, December 3, 2021, Northgate Crossing Municipal Utility District No. 1 received 
confirmation that a follow-up test of its water well was negative for E. coli.  Pursuant to the rules and 
regulations of the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality, the well has been cleared to be placed 
back in service. 


